Southern

Rockies

San Juan Operations Center

March 7, 1997

Mr. Emest Cardona

Oil Conservation Division
Aztec District Office

1000 Rio Brozos Rd
Aztec, NM 87410

Re: Gartner A #4A 1-33-30N-08W 30-045-22418
Dear Mr. Cardona:

Per our conversation on Wednesday, March 5, 1997, I am verifying that the Gartner A #4A is not being
retested for Packer Leakage due to a rig moving on location to commingle this well.

If you need further informatioin, please call me at 326-9453.
Thank You,
/ . S

Paula Mize
Field Technologist

Amoco Exploration and Production 200 Amoco Court Farmington, New Mexico 87401 (505) 326-3200



